Farewell Message from Superintendent Leadbetter

Dear Outstanding Students, Families, Employees, Patrons and Board Members of Circle of Life Academy School District,

It has been an honor and a privilege to serve as your Superintendent. I have learned much from you over the past three years and will take those lessons learned and implement them into my life as I interact with the lives of others.

Thank you for the incredible impact you all have had on my life with your great passion for and advocacy of education. I am grateful for your genuine hearts and incredible desires to provide the very best education possible for the young people of Circle of Life Academy.

I am excited to watch and cheer as Principal Lynda Wadena launches Circle of Life Academy into its next chapter of greatness! Principal Lynda Wadena has already assumed full oversight of Circle of Life Academy on May 1, 2021. Enjoy the incredible journey and continue to reach for excellence as you strive to serve Every Child, Every Day!

With gratitude and great appreciation,

Jenna Leadbetter, M.S., Ed. S. (CCC-SLP)

Superintendent

Circle of Life Academy